
 
 
  
 
 
16 April 2024 
 
 
Dear Families,  
 
As was shared prior to the Easter Holidays, today there is an opportunity for you to meet 
your child’s new class Teacher, Mrs Roberts-Mosaid. 
 
We have scheduled a virtual meeting. The meeting will take place today at 14.45 via 
Microsoft Teams. 
 
Please find below the link to join the meeting: 
 
Join the meeting now  
Meeting ID: 326 451 441 578  
Passcode: ot9rhQ  
 
We kindly request you to click on the link a few minutes before the scheduled time to ensure 
a smooth connection.  
 
We believe that open communication and collaboration between families and teachers are 
crucial for the success of our students. This meeting will provide an opportunity to establish 
a strong partnership and ensure a positive learning experience for your child throughout the 
year. 
 
If following the session, you have specific questions or information you wish to share with 
Mrs Roberts-Mosaid, please do not hesitate to email them to her, using 
alison.robertsmosaid@abbotsleaschool.co.uk  
 
Thank you for your continued support and involvement in your child's education.  
 

Yours Sincerely  
 
Mrs E Tobin 

 
Deputy Headteacher  

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_NjVkZWM0ZGItMDBjNS00ZGU4LWIyN2MtODhmMDQ0MDM4Yzkw%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%224141ac2e-41b4-4d6d-a22f-351231d53e48%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%226b5692b9-7fbd-4bd9-a472-66f0ab6e8d2f%22%7d
mailto:alison.robertsmosaid@abbotsleaschool.co.uk

